
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ian Hodgson
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 8:29 AM 
To: NI Enquiries 
Subject: A556 Knutsford to Bowdon Improvement 
 
I write on behalf of Mere Parish Council to request a copy of the form 
required to register our interest in the above Highways Agency scheme. 
We are the Main parish through which the proposed by-pass is routed and 
therefore most affected by the initiative. 
 
My address is: 
 
Mr I G Hodgson 
Chairman Mere Parish Council 

 

 
 

Thank you 
 
Ian Hodgson 

 




